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ALPHA TWENTY-ONE PRODUCTION COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 1206
JAL. NEW MEXICO 88252 505/395-3056

September 23, 1986

0il Conservation Division
P.C. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico

ATIN: Mr. Vick Lyons

RE: L“£1 Paso Plant No. 1-L El Paso State No. 1-J
Sec. 32, T-23-S, R-37-E Sec. 22, T-23-S, R-36-E
Lea County, New Mexico Lea County, New Mexico
Mr. Lyons:

I have been in contact with Mr. Jerry Sexton, Supervisor, OCD District 1,
of Hobbs, and he recommended that, after his conversation with you, I
enclose a copy of the El Paso Natural Gas Company's letter addressed

to Alpha Twenty-One Production Company concerring the above referenced
wells for your viewing.

I seek your approval for the possibility of converting OCD Order No. R-
7458 to be retroactive to the OCD Rules 408-412. Your kind and considerate
cocperation regarding this matter is greatly appreciated.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact
me. Thank you very much.

Sincerely yo

N/

Robert Lansfor
Vice President/Energy Resources

Enclosure

cc: 0il Conservation Division Alpha Twenty-One Production Company
P.O. Box 1980 200 W. Illinois, Suite 200
Hobbs, New Mexico Midland, Texas 79701

ATIN: Mr. Jerry Sexton ATIN: Mr. Tom Phipps



